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Expectations assembly  
On 9/12, all MAMS students attended an important assembly. Our school administration shared information 

with students about academics, behavior, and more. Please take a moment to review the MAMS expectations 

assembly September with your child.  

 

Medicine authorization form 
Our school nurse, Mrs. Saul, cannot administer Acetaminophen (Tylenol) to students without written 

permission from a parent/guardian. If you would like for your child to be able to receive Tylenol during the 

school year, please print and complete the attached authorization form Tylenol form 2024.pdf. Completed 

forms should be returned to the school nurse. Contact Nurse Saul with any questions ssaul@marsd.org.  

 

Quiet lunch survey 
This school year, we will be implementing a Quiet Lunch option. Instead of eating in the cafeteria, a limited 

number of students will have the option to sign up for Quiet Lunch which will be held in the media center. This 

will be a quiet setting where students may eat while working on assignments or reading. Students should 

complete the interest form by Wednesday, 9/18, to show their interest in participating in Quiet Lunch. 

 

Spirit Wear Wednesdays  
Show your school pride! Starting next week, students will be encouraged to wear MARSD Spirit Wear on 

Wednesdays. Advisory teachers will be provided with tickets to give out to students who wear MARSD gear 

(this could be clothing from MAMS, Lloyd Road, or any MARSD school). Students will then drop their tickets 

into a box located in the Commons. We will have a drawing at the end of each month and a lucky Husky 

student will win a prize.  

 

Husky Closet and needed clothes 
Our school nurse, Mrs. Saul, has been running a small Husky Closet in the nurse’s office with clothes for 

students; but now, we are running low on these items. We are accepting donations of new or lightly-used 

clothing for students. We are looking for middle school-sized t-shirts, sweatshirts, sweatpants, and new socks. 

Donations can be dropped off in our main office. Thank you for your help!  

 

NJSLA scores for Spring 2024 
Please read the MARSD NJSLA ISR Parent Letter - September 2024 with important information about 

students’ Individual Score Reports for NJSLA Spring 2024. ISRs will be mailed to families on or before 9/20 so 

please look for these.  

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1JYD5mWi0Mx7lamBvKysQJMor4LDEOuBN3yDJE8pSrDg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1JYD5mWi0Mx7lamBvKysQJMor4LDEOuBN3yDJE8pSrDg/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lsN9Vhkm_MCadJfVhtIEL61KGls5Ht6b/view?usp=sharing
mailto:ssaul@marsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fQu63bpbnmNmceodGfmrdSnIOgzkONYefGfSBVGw6Us/edit?usp=sharing


Late bus starts today 
Our school’s 4:15 late bus will begin operating today. This bus is useful for students participating in 

extracurricular activities. Students must have a pass and know their bus stop location to use the late bus 

(students sign up to use that day’s late bus during Advisory).  

 

PTSO news 
Please view the PTSO’s current flyers:  

PTSO Spirit Wear order form  

MAMS PTSO FALL MUMS FUNDRAISER Payment Venmo (@MAMS-PTSO), cash, check (MAMS 

PTSO).pdf.pdf  

 

https://forms.gle/eYmhbUyMuZq8VGW88
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBeFh-aHkmkmimv3SVMmp9lNISNMiYeV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBeFh-aHkmkmimv3SVMmp9lNISNMiYeV/view?usp=sharing

